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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      3  April  2024               Term 1 - Week 10

Dear Families, 

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter long 
weekend.  

As we get closer to the end of term, teachers are 
busy organising parent/teacher meetings. If you 
would like to discuss your child’s progress, please 
message the teacher to book a time.  

Our District cricket team won their previous match 
and move on to the next round They will play 
against Wyrallah Road Public School this Friday.  

We will be holding our ANZAC assembly Friday 
12th April which will be run by our 5/6 leaders. This 
is an important time to reflect on Australia’s history 
of participation in armed conflict as well as 
consider the perspectives of other countries that 
may still be in armed conflict. If your child has 
concerns or would like to discuss this further, 
UNICEF has a few suggestions that help students 
feel safe: 1.Find out what they know and how they 
feel. 2. Keep it calm and age appropriate. 3. 
Spread compassion, not stigma. 4. Close 
conversations with care. 5. Limit the flood of news.  

Have a wonderful last 2 weeks of school.  

Terry Currie 

Relieving Principal 

 

K/1 are learning to sort living things according 

to their attributes. Lots of fun was had making 

imaginary living things.  

 

1/2 Maths—finding the area of our footprint. 

Noah, 

Alistar, 

Myles, 

Kaden & 

Kai.                         

Holiday 

Birthdays; 

Lucy, Max 

G, Freya & 

Evie B 



 

 



 

 

P&C News                                                                                                                                    

To sign up for the Channon Market Roster, click on the link below and fill in your 

availability:    Channon Market Roster 

https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/862539440066/false#/invitation


 

 

 

 

Northern Rivers 

Children’s Services 

  

DUNOON Outside 

School Hours Care 

  

To keep our service viable we need to fill vacancies 

for Before & After School Care. 

  This service is available from 7.00am to 9.00am, 

3.00pm to 6.00pm Monday to Friday.    

Child care subsidy available.   

Please contact Amy on 0407 332 348  

to enquire or email dunoonoshc@nrcs.org.au 

  
A NON-PROFIT COMMONWEALTH 

FUNDED SERVICE 

www.nrcs.org.au 

http://www.nrcs.org.au


 

 

CHANGE OF DETAILS 

Please inform the office of 

changes with contact 

phone details; change of 

address; Emergency    

contact details and 

changed student health 

conditions that staff need 

to be aware of.    

Thank you  

 



 

 

DUNOON SCHOOL AWARD SYSTEM 

Most Friday mornings, we gather as a 
school to acknowledge the efforts of our 
children.   

Three gold merit certificates are presented 
as well as a ‘Student of the Week’ award for 
each class. 

During the year, children who collect FIVE 
class awards, including Merit Certificates, 
Student of the Week, Aussie of the Month 
and other individual awards, are eligible to 
receive a large Gold Merit Certificate.  

THREE large Gold Merit Certificates are 
collected to receive the Principal’s Medal. 
Once your child has collected these 
awards, they need to be handed into the 
office by Thursday morning for Friday 
assembly. 

(Please note the students awards will be 
returned) 

P&C School Uniforms 

School shirts & hats are available to 

purchase from the school office.                                                     

Pay online via School Bytes or                        

by cash/cheque to the office. 

Shirts: $30      Broad Brim Hats: $20 

Bucket Hats: $5 

 

    Dunoon Shop Lunches 

Dunoon shop is offering lunches   

Monday and Friday to the school.   

Please order and pay at the shop. 

P&C School Uniform -                                                                                    

The larger sizes in the Hemp shirts have arrived. 



 

 

Mobile Library Timetable                                   

Dunoon School                                                     

Tuesday 11.15am-12.15pm 

Next visit :    

        APR 9,23 

                       MAY 7,21 

       JUN 4,18 

 



 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our new finance system School Bytes introduced in May last year was originally 
not able to provide a parent app within their platform, however recently they 
have used a new app development framework that has  allowed their team to 
develop a high quality, reliable mobile app which we are now using instead of My  
Family Hand-please delete the My Family Hand app and download School Bytes 
parent app if you haven’t already done so.  

The parent app has the same functionality as the School Bytes web-based parent 
portal.  

Thank you. 
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